LSJRSD.0219

From: Liz Cox <Ictaxi@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 4:53 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Re taking Northern California water

Please reconsider this proposal. We need this water for farming.
Elizabeth Cox

9880 Fimple Rd

Chico. Ca. 95928

Sent from my iPhone





